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Zoning Board of Appeals - 13 Cherry Hill Avenue

City of Salem
Zoning Board of Appeals
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of PETER HANTZOPOULOS requesting Variances under
Section 4.0 Dimensional Requirements of the Salem Zoning Ordinance to allow the creation of two lots, each smaller than the
required minimum lot area of 15,000 square feet, and with less than the required minimum lot frontage of 100 feet and the required
minimum lot width of 100 feet, for the property located at 13 CHERRY HILL AVENUE (R1 Zoning District).

Said hearing will be held on WED, OCT 16, 2013 at 6:30 p.m., 31d floor, 120 WASHINGTON ST, ROOM 313.

Rebecca Curran
Chair
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